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From: UrbanGrowth <UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 6 April 2021 9:15 AM
To: Candice Pon
Subject: RE: [External] RE: Sydney Water review of RtS - State Significant Development 

Modification 4-18 Doncaster Avenue, Kensington (SSD-9649-Mod-1)

Hi Candice,  

Apologies for the delay. 

We have reviewed the RtS for SSD-9649-Mod-1, and have no further comment on the proposal. 

Kind Regards,  

Nicholas Geroulas 
Growth Intelligence  
City Growth and Development | Business Development Group 
Sydney Water, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 

I support flexible work and I am sending this email at my convenience. 
I do not expect you to respond or reply outside of your usual hours. 

From: Candice Pon [mailto:Candice.Pon@planning.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 31 March 2021 3:03 PM 
To: UrbanGrowth <UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au> 
Subject: [External] RE: Sydney Water review of RtS - State Significant Development Modification 4-18 Doncaster 
Avenue, Kensington (SSD-9649-Mod-1) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Just a reminder that the comments for State Significant Development Modification 4-18 Doncaster Avenue, 
Kensington (SSD-9649-Mod-1) were due on 3 March 2021. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
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